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   East Petersburg Borough is in the process of submitting a DCNR 
Playground and Recreation grant application for the renovation of our 
Community Park at 6051 Pine Street.  The project will rehabilitate the 
park playground equipment, restrooms, and construct an ADA-
compliant pathway that interconnects the recreation area. 
     The Community Park currently has out-of-date, unsafe wooden 
playground equipment that will be replaced with ADA-compliant 
equipment.  The project will upgrade the playground equipment and 
establish an inclusive pathway throughout the park.  In addition, to 
make the recreation area and restrooms accessible, the Borough will be 
replacing the current aging sidewalks connecting the trailway to the 
parking lot.  The proposed plan also includes expanding the bathroom 
facilities, to construct a new ADA-restroom facility that is accessible for 
all park goers to use.    
The Community Park Grant Project we are applying for is through the 
DCNR, C2P2 Playground and Recreation Development Grant. 
Submission deadline is April 5, 2023.  Borough Residents are 
encouraged to provide comments and we invite your ideas.  Plan details 
are available at the Borough Office and at the monthly Council and 
Committee Meetings. 
 



 

DCNR Park Grant Renovation Project Overview 



 

Bathroom and Concessions Overview 



 

Large Playset Overview 



 

Large Playset Sideview 



 

Large Playset Sideview 



 

Large Playset Sideview 



 

 ADA Swing Overview 



 

ADA Swing Sideview 



 

Spin with Me Merry Go Round 

 

                        



 

Ladybug Inclusive Spring Rider 

 

  


